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20th June 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome back!
Please keep an eye on the calendar on the website for any information regarding this term.
Come and See at Saint Aidan’s church (Monday 24th June) has been cancelled and will be rearranged for the Autumn Term. 
Internet Safety – Please could you ensure that your children are not going on age inappropriate games.  It is becoming an increasing concern for us in school. These games are not designed for children and it is having an adverse effect on their health and wellbeing as they are being exposed to highly inappropriate content. Many thanks for your support. 
Sports Days                                                                                                                                                    We hope that they will all go ahead – if we do have to cancel them we will let you know as soon as possible by text message and the information will also be posted on the website. Let’s hope the sun decides to return! 
DATA SHEETS - Please return any outstanding data sheets and also ensure that they have 2 phone numbers on them as emergency contacts. 
All outstanding dinner monies should be cleared before the end of term. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]OWN CLOTHES DAY Wednesday 26th June. This is in preparation for the Summer Fair on 5th July.                                                                                                                                                    Please could you bring in a donation of either bottles, toiletries or sweets for the stalls.      (No chocolate, please) 
Holy Communion this Saturday (22nd June) at 10.30am at Saint Hilda’s. Please pray for all of our children who will be making their First Holy Communion this weekend. 

Kind Regards,
Sarah Yates
Head Teacher 

Love God, Love One Another
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